2 August 2021

Statement from a YouTube spokesperson:

“We have clear and established COVID-19 medical misinformation policies based on
local and global health authority guidance, to prevent the spread of COVID-19
misinformation that could cause real-world harm. We apply our policies equally for
everyone regardless of uploader, and in accordance with these policies and our long-
standing strikes system, removed videos from and issued a strike to Sky News
Australia’s channel.”
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